SWANLEA SCHOO

Respect

Aspire

Achieve

officeadmin@swanlea.co.uk | 31 Brady Street, London E1 5DJ swanlea.co.uk T: 020 7375 3267 F: 020 7375 3567 Head of School: Mr K Miah BA (Hons) MEd Executive Head: Ms B Landers BA (Hons) MA

28th February 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

After almost 15 years as the Headteacher of Swanlea School, I am writing to inform you that I am retiring at the end of the autumn term (31/12/25). This has been an incredibly difficult decision to make as I love Swanlea School; it has been the privilege of my life to work alongside such amazing staff, students, governors and families for the last 20 years.

The recruitment process for my successor will begin immediately and the Chair of the Federation Governing Body has asked me to inform you that the plan is to have the new Executive Headteacher appointed before the summer holidays. I will be in contact with you on many occasions before I leave, but I would like to thank you for your support over the years that I have worked at and subsequently led Swanlea School, it is genuinely very much appreciated by me.

With very best wishes.

Brenda Landers

Executive Headteacher

















